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Dorothy Menasco 
--" 

From: Connie Kummer 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2007 1236 PM RI 
To : Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: New dockets 070320 and 070321 

The name change is fine and yes the two documents go into the respective dockets of the same title. Thanks 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2007 12:35 PM 
To: Connie Kummer 
Subject: New dockets 070320 and 070321 

Good aftemoon Connie, 

We have opened 2 new dockets per your requests to establish dockets. I changed the titles slightly to keep them 
consistent with other filings, by putting the utility name at the end of the title. Please advise if this is acceptable to you. 

Docket 070320 is: 

Petition for approval of tariff provisions relating to iiistallatioii 
of underground distribution facilities and customer applications 
relating to underground service and relocation of facilities, by 
Tampa Electric Company. 

and Docket 070321 is: 

Petition for approval of tariff revisions related to calculation and 
collection of contributions-in-aid-of-construction, by Tampa Electric 
Company. 

Also, are these dockets being opened pursuant to petitions filed on 5/7/07 and placed in the undocketed matters (DNs 
03828-07 and 03829-07)? If so, do you want those documents moved to these new open dockets? If not, I'll leave 
them in undocketed matters. 
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